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Notice of Motion No. 21 – Community Speedwatch 
 
To consider the following notice of motion submitted by: 
 
Cllrs Peter Colmer (Cricklade and Latton Division) and Bill Douglas (Chippenham 
Hardens and England Division) 
 
 
 
 
“That Wiltshire Council support the extension of the Community Speed watch criteria 

that is currently restricted to 30 mph and 40 mph areas to include 20 mph speed 

limits and zones and will press the police authority to embrace this 

recommendation”. 

 

 
Report attached to assist Council in its consideration of this motion.  


